
Navy Awards BAE Systems $478
Million  for  SSP  Systems
Engineering, Integration

An unarmed Trident II D5 missile launches from the Ohio-class
ballistic missile submarine USS Nebraska (SSBN 739) off the
coast of California. U.S. NAVY / Mass Communication Specialist
1st Class Ronald Gutridge
FALLS CHURCH, Va. — BAE Systems has been awarded a five-year
Systems Engineering and Integration Support Services contract
to  continue  supporting  the  U.S.  Navy  Strategic  Systems
Programs (SSP) office, the company announced Oct. 27. The
contract, worth up to $478 million, was awarded in September
2021. 

“We  are  proud  to  continue  providing  full  system-level
lifecycle capabilities to SSP that will help advance their
digital engineering strategy to ensure the readiness of the
Navy’s strategic missions,” said Lisa Hand, vice president and
general manager of BAE Systems Integrated Defense Solutions.
“BAE Systems brings extensive systems integration expertise to
a wide range of defense initiatives that support two-legs of
the nation’s nuclear triad.” 

The  SSP  oversees  the  Strategic  Weapons  System  and  Attack
Weapons System on-board current U.S. Ohio and U.K. Vanguard
class submarines, as well as on future U.S. Columbia and U.K.
Dreadnought class submarines. 

https://seapowermagazine.org/navy-awards-bae-systems-478-million-for-ssp-systems-engineering-integration/
https://seapowermagazine.org/navy-awards-bae-systems-478-million-for-ssp-systems-engineering-integration/
https://seapowermagazine.org/navy-awards-bae-systems-478-million-for-ssp-systems-engineering-integration/

